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Route options for extending the Roman Road improvements from the A480 to the 
A438 Brecon Road have been discussed with the local community, who favour a line 
passing to the north of existing housing at Stretton Sugwas and thence utilising 
existing highway to connect to the A438.  There are currently no firm proposals to 
build such an extension within the Plan period. 


